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YEAR 2 SWIMMING
Year 2 started swimming for sport this week at Prairiewood Leisure Centre .

Excitement levels were high as we got ready and walked to the bus. It was like going on an
excursion!  When we arrived at the pool, the students were tested and placed in appropriate
groups for their level of ability. 

Here is what some of our students thought of their first trip: 

Levi – “The water was a bit cold”

Stefan – “Great, the bus was cool”

McKenna – “It was nice in the water” 

Noah – “It was so much fun, I love swimming”

William – “I was so happy to go on the bus”
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Overall, it was a great start to sport for Term 1. All students were keen to get better at swimming
and become more confident in the water. They are looking forward to their next visit!

Mrs Trudi Woods
Year 2 Team Leader
 

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 3 of 3


	IMG_1397.JPG
	IMG_1393.JPG
	IMG_1396.JPG
	IMG_1394.JPG

